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From The Principal

Dear	staff,	students,	families	and	carers,	
I	 would	 like	 to	 warmly	 welcome	 all	 our	 children	 and	
families	to	St	Marys	Public	School	for	2019.	It	has	been	
wonderful	 to	see	so	many	children	returning	 this	week	
with	 huge	 smiles	 ready	 for	 the	 excitement	 of	 the	 new	
school	 year.	 I	 would	 especially	 like	 to	 welcome	 all	 the	
new	 children	 and	 families	 who	 are	 beginning	 their	
learning	journey	at	St	Marys	Public	School	this	year.		

I	 would	 also	 like	 to	 welcome	 new	 staff	members	 who	
will	 be	 joining	 our	 school	 community	 this	 year.	 Mrs	
Pomeroy	will	be	teaching	a	senior	class.  
Mrs	 Jackson	will	 be	providing	 support	 to	many	of	 our	 children,	 including	 those	who	
have	English	as	an	addiHonal	language.	Mrs	McKenzie	will	be	working	closely	with	our	
community	 as	 our	 Community	 Liaison	 Officer.	 Mrs	 Kosovich	 and	 Mrs	 Bain	 began	
working	as	School	AdministraHon	Officers	at	the	end	of	 last	year	and	will	conHnue	in	
2019.	
		
This	week	you	will	noHce	that	besides	our	new	Kindergarten	children,	all	other	children	
are	working	with	the	same	class	they	were	in	during	2018.		This	will	allow	us	to	finalise	
our	 numbers	 while	 ensuring	 all	 children	 are	 involved	 in	 meaningful	 learning	
experiences	 from	day	 1.	We	hope	 to	 form	our	 new	 classes	 for	 2019	next	Monday.	 I	
know	that	all	staff	and	students	are	looking	forward	to	this	exciHng	Hme.	
I	will	provide	a	full	list	of	staff	members	and	their	roles	in	the	next	newsleUer	aVer	the	
2019	classes	have	been	formed.	
		

Calendar  
………………………………… 

February 

Wednesday 6th  

   Swimming Carnival 

   9-11am Playgroup 

Helping Hands 2-3pm 

Wednesday 13th:  

 P&C meeting 

Helping Hands 2-3pm 
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There	is	a	forecast	of	some	hot	weather	
in	the	next	few	days.	To	help	ensure	the	
health	 and	 safety	 of	 our	 children,	
please	 ensure	 your	 child	 has	 a	 hat	 as	
hats	need	to	be	worn	when	outside.	 It	
is	 a	 good	 idea	 for	 children	 to	 bring	 a	
water	 boUle	 to	 school	 and	 to	 drink	
plenty	 of	 water	 during	 the	 day.	 In	 the	
event	 of	 extreme	 heat,	 students	 will	
stay	 inside	 our	 air	 condiHoned	 rooms	
during	breaks.	
		
2019	 is	 shaping	 up	 to	 be	 an	 exciHng	
year	 of	 learning	 and	 fun	 at	 St	 Marys	
Public	 School.	 We	 look	 forward	 to	
working	 with	 you	 as	 partners	 in	 the	
learning	journey	of	your	children.	
		
Robert	Linas	
Principal	
St	Marys	Public	School	 

Swimming Carnival 

Our	 Annual	 Swimming	 Carnival	 will	 be	 held	
on	 Wednesday,	 6th	 February,	 2019	 at	 Ripples	
Leisure	 Centre.	 Children	 from	 years	 3	 to	 6,	
aUending	the	carnival	will	be	walking	to	and	from	
the	 venue,	 under	 the	 close	 supervision	 of	
teachers.	
		
Only	compe<tors	will	be	a?ending	the	carnival.	
It	is	essen<al	your	child	can	swim	50m	unaided.	
		
Children	 should	wear	 house	 colours	 on	 the	 day	
and	 will	 need	 to	 bring	 a	 hat,	 towel,	 swimmers,	
sunscreen,	 a	 t-shirt	 or	 swim	 shirt,	 recess,	 lunch	
and	 drinks.	 A	 canteen	 will	 be	 operaHng	 on	 the	
day	for	small	items	only.	
		
The	 cost	 to	 a?end	 the	 carnival	 is	 $10,	 which	
includes	 entry,	 pool	 hire	 and	 life	 guards.	 If	 your	
child	 is	 a	 capable	 swimmer	 please	 fill	 in	 the	
permission	 note	 with	 all	 necessary	 informaHon	
and	 return	 to	 the	 office	 by	 Friday	 1st	 February,	
2019.		

Mr	J.Smith		
Carnival	Co	Ordinator	

Uniform	Shop		

Opening	Times		

Monday	aVernoon	:		
2.00pm	-	3.00pm	

Wednesday	morning	:		
8.30am	-	9.00am	

Friday	morning	:		
8.30am	-	9.00am		

Polo	Shirt	$20	
Hoodie	$25	
Jacket	$25	

Bucket	Hat		$10	
School	Cap$17	

Boy’s	Shorts	$15	
Unisex	Shorts	$20	

Fleecy	Track	Pants	
$20	
Micro	Track	Pants	
$25	

Girl’s	Shorts	$20	
Girl’s	Dress	$45	

Pricing
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What’s going on at St Mary’s PS? 

Download our Skoolbag app? 

The best way to keep up to date with what is going on in our wonderful school community, 
is to download the app which is available in both the Play Store and the IOS App Store. 

It’s as easy as searching for “St Marys Public School “

Here we are ! 
Click on the 
icon.   

On the following 
screen select 
install.

For copies of notes and to view the newsletter please visit our website at https://
stmarys-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ where we will also be showcasing the hard work of 
our children and celebrating all of our achievements as a community. 

Helping Hands 
When :  

Wednesday and Thursday 2pm - 3pm  
Where :  

Community Room  
starting Week 2  
All are welcome 
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School Opal Card 
 

As part of our campaign against fare evasion, and our on-going 
commitment to provide the level of service needed to transport 
students to and from your school, Busways conducts regular checks of 
School Opal card. 

All students must be in possession of a valid Opal card or pay a fare.  

Students in possession of an Opal card must also tap on/off with their 
card when boarding our buses.  

This is important, because the Opal data collected determines the level 
of service we are able to provide to your school. If students don’t tap 
on and off, the services will appear underutilised and may be 
considered for cancellation based on low passenger numbers.  

To apply for a School Opal card or to report a lost or stolen card, go on-
line to www.opal.com.au/en/about-opal/opal-for-school-students/   

Students who are ineligible for School Opal will need to purchase a 
Child/Youth Opal card or pay a fare to travel on our buses.  

Thank you in advance for your assistance and support.  

 

 








